8th February, 2011

Dear Parliament,

I am writing this letter in order to know what is being done to protect the natural habitat and environment of the Sumatran Tiger, and the Orang-Utan.

It is crucial that products are labelled correctly, to help inform consumers on what they are really buying and to let them make a choice.

It is unfair to these beautiful animals and they deserve the respect of mandatory labelling as they are unable to speak for themselves.

They are amazing animals so please help make it easier for consumers to buy products without contributing to destroying their habitats.

Thank you

Yours Sincerely,

Melanie Lambert